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I support this bill having watched the extreme degradation of the riverbank across 

from my home in the recent past. Trees have collapsed, a viewing platform built a 

couple of years ago was destroyed by the erosion. Having lived here since 1986 I am 

convinced this damage is caused by the recent introduction of these wake boats.  

 

Respectfully, 

Ann Miller 

 

 

 

 

 

 


